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Individual With More than One Driver’s License 

If your agency encounters an individual who has more than one driver’s license 
(both an Illinois and another state DL, multiple Illinois DLs, etc.) the information 
should be forwarded by Administrative Message to the SOS Police Inquiry Unit 
(CDC/ADL or ORI/IL08435D1) TX/217 785-0309.  The SOS Police Unit will then 
contact the Fraud Unit within SOS Driver’s Services.  

 

 

 

 

 


